## Pupil Council Agenda: Wednesday 8th November 2023

Pupil

Today, each class was given their new laminate pupil council posters and replacement suggestion boxes.

I shared with the councillors a thank you letter from HARP our first project that we have supported this year. They are very grateful for all of our contributions.

We then discussed the upcoming 'Christmas Jumper Day' and how we can promote this within our school. The councillors suggested making/creating posters to place around the school and they will bring these to our next meeting.

We then discussed ideas for a 'Fundraising Day' to raise funds to support our mental wellbeing. Some great ideas were suggested. Councillors will take this to the rest of their class and bring their suggestions to our next meeting on Wednesday 22nd November at 1:30pm.

Thank you councillors for being superb ambassadors for Plumberow.

Mrs Roberts

